
 

PAWS Day at a Glance 

8:30 – 9:00am 

Check-In, Main Building Center 

9:00am – 3:00pm 

PAWS is a day long program that consists of a variety of informational sessions 

about academic support services, student life, and financial aid. Incoming students 

will have the opportunity to participate in a session led by current GC students. 

PAWS will include lunch in the Fowler Dining Hall on campus. 

3:00 – 5:00pm 

Optional: Course registration changes/updates and afternoon ice cream social 

 

Additional Information 

• 2025 PAWS Dates: June 20, July 11, and July 25 

• PAWS Registration will go live on April 1, 2025. Students must pay their deposit 

before they can register for orientation. 

• Students can register up to two guest to attend PAWS. There is a $20 guest fee 

(per guest) that covers your meal and materials. Payment can be made ahead of 

time on the Pride Page, or the morning of via cash, check, or card. Students and 

guests will attend different sessions. 

• Parking will be available for PAWS in the Admissions parking lot, closest to the 

front entrance of campus off W Market Street. Staff and students will be there to 

help you navigate campus. 

• Once students register for PAWS, they should keep a close eye on their personal 

email for important next steps to prepare for college check-in. 

• For any additional questions or concerns, please contact 

orientation@greensboro.edu and/or call 336-272-7206. 

mailto:orientation@greensboro.edu

